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International Christmas Celebration at TKU  
 

The College of International studies held an international Christmas

banquet celebration with over 60 students on December 23rd. There was a

joyful mixture of both Taiwanese and international students as they sang

Christmas carols in various languages. The atmosphere was filled with

cheer and gratitude as they mingled together for the holiday. Dean of the

College of International Studies, Kao-cheng Wang, stated, “I’m very

happy that everyone could spend time together on this wonderful holiday.”

Fourth-year student of the Graduate Institute of International Affairs and

Strategic Studies, Yu-zhen Jiang, stated, “It’s special to share this

kind of moment with everyone.”
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International Christmas Celebration at TKU. (Article written by Yu-xuan Zhou, photographed by Wei-ya

Zhu)

 


